Kindness Club

Jingle Bell Necklaces for the Vets

In December, the Kindness Club made jingle bell
necklaces for the residents of R.I. Veterans Home. We
know our necklaces brought love and joy to the
veterans! We received a lovely thank you letter from the
Veterans’ Home stating that “the Kindness Club’s Jingle
Bell Necklaces certainly added a festive flair to our
holiday season.”

Happy Mail Cards for R.I.Vets Home Residents

The Kindness Club members have been making “happy mail” cards in January
for residents of the Rhode Island Veterans’ Home. Happy Mail are uplifting
thoughtful notes that express love, gratitude, hope and good wishes to those
who receive them. Every card makes a difference in the life of a veteran,
many of whom are especially lonely and more isolated than usual during the
pandemic.
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Kindness Shells

The Kindness Club painted Kindness Shells and hid them in the local
community for others to find. We are participating in the Aquidneck
Shells activity, which started on Aquidneck Island. Find, paint and
hide a shell for someone to find. Check out Aquidneck Shells on
Facebook. This activity spreads joy and is fun. It empowers others to
make a difference.

Shining Star Cards

Rockwell Kindness Club received a gift of
“Shining Star” cards from the Thank A Shining
Star Team, thanking us for painting kindness
shells. Each Kindness Club Member was given
one Shining Star Card to give to someone out in
- the community that they nofice does good
= deeds and has a positive outlook. Our students
- gave these cards to essential workers,
firefighters, policemen, service dogs, grocery
store workers, custodians, teacher assistants,
teachers, bus drivers, bus monitors, babysitters and more.
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